

Hello -

At White Sands Mini Golf in Wisconsin Rapids, we have a Monday promotion for our 2024 season called "Non-Profit Mondays." On Non-Profit Mondays, we will donate \$1.00 from every game of mini golf purchased to the non-profit organization that is highlighted on that day.

On Memorial Day, May 27, 2024, we promoted that the Never Forgotten Honor Flight would be the non-profit organization we highlighted. We had a great and busy day, selling 170 games of mini golf! Enclosed is a check for \$170 from us to you!

We are so grateful and appreciative of your mission. Thank you for what you do. Thank you for your service.

 Cara and David Johnson White Sands Mini Golf